
December 9, 2014

Jeffrey G. Mortensen, P.E.
High Mesa Consulting Group

6010-B Midway Park Blvd. NE

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87109

RE:
Hotel Old Town
2000 Bellamah Avenue NW 

Erosion and Sediment Control Plan (J13E066)

Engineer’s Stamp Date: 10/28/2014
Dear Mr. Mortensen,  
Based upon your submittal received 11-7-14, the above referenced Erosion Sediment Control (ESC) plan is acceptable for Building.

This project requires a National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) permit for storm water discharge for disturbing one acre or more and a Topsoil Disturbance Permit for disturbing ¾ of an acre or more. 

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3999.

Sincerely,

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Acting City Engineer, Planning Dept.

Development Review Services
C:
e-mail
